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Request: 
 
Could you please tell me how many applications there have been for alcohol premises 
licences in the Whitley Bay Area since 2018 and how many of those have been rejected. 

Response: 

There have been 33 applications for alcohol premises licences for the Whitley Bay 
Ward.  

1 application has been refused. 

 


